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Last day of school for students is Friday, June 24 
Calendar adjustments made as a result of four weather-related closures  

 
Friday, June 24 will be the last day of school for students in Everett Public Schools’ 26 elementary, 
middle and high schools. Originally, the last day of school was to have been June 21. Because of four 
weather-related, school-day cancellations in November and January, the district and teachers agreed 
to adjust previously scheduled training days and days when students would have been released 
early. The school board approved the adjusted calendar at the regular board meeting on Tuesday, 
April 19. 
 
The days adjusted are: 

 Friday, June 10 is now an early release day for students. 
 Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, June 21, 22 and 23 are also full school days. 
 Friday, June 24 is now the last day of school for all students, who will be released early. 
 Monday, June 27 is not a school day for students. It is a work day for teachers.  

 
More information about the remaining school days for 2010-11 and the entire school year schedule 
for next year is on the district website.  
 
---end--- 
 

http://www.everett.k12.wa.us/everett/School%20Calendar%2010-11

